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Home-School Challenge 

WC: 18.11.19 

 

 

This week the children have been learning all about Autumn and 

during our very busy week we have been: 

 Printing and rubbing leaves to create beautiful pictures. 

 Looking at different autumn objects in our water tray and 

working out which of them would float or sink. 

 Creating repeating patterns at the maths table. 

 Building nests for the hedgehogs to hibernate inside, 

 

Next week we will continue to learn about autumn and based on 

the children’s interests during this week will be looking at different 

birds.  For your homework you could draw a picture of any birds 

that you see over the weekend, I wonder if anyone will be lucky 

enough to see a robin.  You could maybe keep a tally and count 

how many birds or animals that you see over the weekend and 

write the total number in your books. 

 

 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

I look forward to another wonderful week in Foundation One. 

Mrs Heaton 


